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The Summer Village of Seba Beach recently installed two dual-
connector Level 2 chargers at the municipal building located at 
140-3rd St. The chargers are anticipated to serve tourists as well 
as our own community members who own or may be considering 
switching to electric vehicles. “With the increase of electric 
vehicles being driven in Canada, the Summer Village of Seba 
Beach is thrilled to be one of the first communities in the area to 
offer electric vehicle charging stations for residents and visitors,” 

said Rick MacPhee, Mayor for the Summer Village of Seba Beach. 
 
Seba Beach, located west of Edmonton, is a small, tight knit village with a large cabin-going 
community in the summertime. While their cars are charging, visitors can enjoy multiple activities 
the village has to offer, including visiting the Heritage Museum or library, taking a stroll on the 
pier, playing a game of miniature golf, enjoying one of the many restaurants, and of course, 
enjoying the lake and beach. We anticipate that these chargers support visitors from all over 
Alberta. 
 
The electric vehicle charging stations were generously funding by the Alberta Municipal Climate 
Change Action Centre (MCCAC) and are available for public use.  Special thanks to the Members 
of Council for the Summer Village of Seba Beach, Rick MacPhee, Allan Aubry and Neil Fleming, who 
championed this project and to Sustainable Projects Group (SPG) who supported the installation 
and funding application for the chargers. 
 
 
For more information, please contact svseba@telusplanet.net. 
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